
 

 

Have a look here: https://teachcomputing.org/i-belong 

To achieve the desired outcomes, we are encouraging every school to provide an event to 
encourage year 8 girls to see themselves able and inspired to take GCSE computer 
science. Find out more HERE. 

If your school is needing to upskill the subject knowledge of non-computing teachers to be 
able to teach computing next year, please email us for support 
teachcomputing@scd.herts.sch.uk  

We can help your teachers by providing subject knowledge CPD either face-to-face or visit 
our website for all the remote courses available.  

https://hubs.scd.herts.sch.uk/  

We have partnered with OTSA to run some remote twilight computing courses for Primary 
and Secondary teachers.  

Please take a look at their website here: https://www.otsa.org.uk/continuing-professional 
development See our website for all our courses.  

hubs.scd.herts.sch.uk  

 

We hope that you all have a fantastic and safe summer holiday. We look forward to working 
with you next year. 
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